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October 2017 

Temporary road closures 

Cooksley Street, Albion and Toorak Road, Hamilton 

 As part of the Kingsford Smith Drive upgrade, public utility services are being relocated and where required, 

replaced, to ensure these services continue to meet the needs of the local community. To enable major stormwater 

and water main installation works, various traffic closures are required on Cooksley Street and Toorak Road from 

early November to early 2018. 

Access to local streets will be maintained by traffic controllers. Traffic controllers and signage will be in place to 

direct all motorists. See below and map overleaf for more information and detour routes.   

Cooksley Street 
From 7pm Friday 3 November to 5am Monday 6 November 2017, Cooksley Street will be closed in both 
directions between Yulestar Street and York Street. Access between Yulestar Street and Kingsford Smith Drive will 
be maintained in both directions via Cooksley Street. 

A detour route will be in place for all traffic movements during this closure period:  

• Access to ICB and Breakfast Creek Road will be via Crosby Road  

• Access to Kingsford Smith Drive heading east will be via Toorak Road 

• Access to the northern end of Cooksley Street will be via Toorak Road 

These activities have been scheduled to take place continuously over the weekend to minimise the impact and 

duration of ongoing night works on the local community. In the event of wet weather or unforeseen circumstances, 

this activity will occur on the next available weekend.  

Further closures of Cooksley Street will be required to allow these works to be completed. More information will be 

provided to motorists and local residents prior to any closures occurring.  

Toorak Road 

From Monday 6 November 2017 to early 2018, Toorak Road will be closed to all traffic at the intersection of 

Kingsford Smith Drive.  

A detour route will be in place via Cooksley Street during this closure period. See map overleaf for work area and 

detour route.   

Toorak Road will temporarily reopen to traffic between Christmas and New Year, before reclosing to finalise works.   

Works will be carried out within the construction area from Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm. Some works such as 

connection of the new service will be carried out at night from Sunday to Thursday, 7pm to 5am. The surrounding 

community will be notified ahead of any scheduled night works. 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Detour routes for Cooksley Street closures 

 

Why are these works happening? 

The Kingsford Smith Drive upgrade will improve the capacity of the road to meet the future needs of the traffic 

network on one of Brisbane’s busiest roads.  

The upgrade involves widening the road from four to six lanes between Theodore Street at Eagle Farm and Cooksley 
Street at Hamilton. It also includes improvement works between Cooksley Street and Breakfast Creek Road at Albion. 

Toorak Road long-term closure: Monday 6 November to early 2018 

More information 
For more information regarding planned construction activities, please contact the team on 1800 084 383 or email 
info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

Cooksley Street weekend closure: 7pm Friday 3 November to 5am Monday 6 November 2017 
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